Notice: Newnham Park gauging station:
flood defence improvement work

The Environment Agency gives notice that it proposes to carry out improvement
work to the gauging station on the Tory Brook at Newnham Park, Plymouth (NGR
SX 55150 57654). The proposed improvement works will involve:

e river bed stabilisation
e erection of a kiosk to house telemetry equipment

This is in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Environmental Impact
Assessment (Land Drainage Improvement Works) Regulations 1999 as amended by
SI 2005/1399 and SI 2006/618.
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